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Issue number 4—Head Teacher’s message, Wake up Wednesday 

Head Teacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This will be the last newsletter before the first of advent and the beginning of the 

busy festive period.  

We have a busy month planned for December with trips to the pantomime, 

Christmas competitions and of course the Christmas performance. 

In this newsletter we also have information for parents around the use of Smart 

TVs, please read and feel free to contact the school if you have any questions. 

Also, in this issue we have included an invite from Henbury Court Primary 

Christmas Camp. This is fully funded 

for children on Free School Meal 

Related Benefits and it is a fantastic 

chance for them to join in the holiday 

fun and engage in a range of activities 

including fencing, yoga sessions 

(tailored for different ages), a thrilling 

trip to the zoo, and creative craft 

activities like bracelet making.  Lunch 

is also included to ensure they stay 

fuelled throughout the day! 

 
James Wookey 

 






